Delta Kappa Gamma Society International
Alpha Tau Chapter
September 12, 2020

The September meeting of Alpha Tau chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma was called to order by President Karen Gorden at the Halfway Schools Library on 
September 12, 2020 at 9:30. Members enjoyed cinnamon rolls, fruit salad, and beverages prepared by the Halfway ProStart, as they arrived. The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance and the Singing Grace.  There were 11 members in attendance.  Three additional members joined by Zoom. This was the first time Alpha Tau has Zoomed a meeting!  

Laurie Whitlock proceeded over the installation of the 2020-2022 Alpha 
Tau officers:  President Karen Gorden, 1st Vice-President Karla Spear, 2nd Vice-President Kay Otterness, Secretary Sarah Oglesbee, Treasurer Cay Sergent, and Parliamentarian Debra Agee. 

Members shared a roll call of “Someone that they know because of their involvement in Alpha Tau”. 

Minutes of the February meeting were approved--motion made by Laurie Whitlock and seconded by Evonne Miner.  The treasurer’s report was read by Faye Peters.  Treasurer’s report approved by show of hands.  Faye gave the audit report.  Magda Neill made a motion to accept the audit and Evonne 2nd.  Motion approved. The budget for the 2020-2022 biennium was presented.  Faye Peters made the motion to accept.

Karen Gorden read a thank you from Kassidy Owens for the Grants-in-Aid Scholarship. 

Betty Glasgow was inducted as a new member.

Karen presented the purposes of Delta Kappa Gamma.

Information about meeting dates and committee assignments were handed out.

Members not paying dues by October 1 will be dropped.

Discussion of the changes of format and location of the meeting due to Corona Virus was held.  There was a discussion of possible changes to the November meeting and auction.  A motion was made by Debbie Agee and seconded by Laurie Whitlock to accept the decision of the Auction Committee.  Location and format for the November meeting will be announced as plans are finalized.  The meeting will be November 14, 2020.

The meeting concluded with the singing of the Delta Kappa Gamma Song.

Respectfully submitted,

Christa Rowland
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